
Aadhaar not linked to EPF account? Your provident fund deposits will not get 
credited 

 

• Starting this 1 June 2021, your employer will be able to make provident fund 
remittances only if your PF UAN (universal account number) is linked to 
your Aadhaar 

• The employer will not be able to upload electronic challan-cum-return (ECR), 
which contains employee`s PF details, for such employees if their UANs are 
not linked to Aadhaar 

• Employees will not be able to make withdrawals, take loans or avail any other 
benefits under the EPF Act until their Aadhaar is seeded into their UAN. 

• Ensure that there is no mismatch between the name, date of birth and 
parents’ names being shared with employers and the information in 
Aadhaar.  

 
 
 

To know more, read the full article here: 

https://www.moneycontrol.com/news/business/personal-finance/aadhaar-not-linked-
to-epf-account-your-provident-fund-deposits-will-not-get-credited-7001001.html 
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